
 

                          

 
Headteacher 
Mr Richard Catchpole BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

Thursday 10th March 2022 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers            

We are organising a Leavers’ Hoodie for the Year 6 children who are leaving the school this summer. The 

hoodies have proved very popular in recent years as a memento of the time the children have spent at 
Busbridge CofE Junior School.  

 

Hoodie Details: 
As in the past couple of years, we are using Boomerang Education to produce the hoodies who also produce 

the Yearbooks. The hoodies are made by Gildan in a good quality 50% cotton / 50% polyester fabric.  
 

Price: the hoodies will cost £21.00 each (inclusive of artwork/print costs, packing and delivery) 
 

Colour: available to order in a choice of six colours (see attached for guide)   
 

Sizing: available to order in four sizes equating to Small (manufacturers size Youth L), Medium (manufacturers 

size Youth XL), Large (manufacturers size Small adult) and Extra Large (manufacturers size Med adult) - the 
sizes in brackets are as called by the manufacturer (see attached for details).  

Please note the 2 children’s youth sizes do not have a drawstring hood but the small/medium adult sizes do.  
 

Design: The hoodies will have the ‘Busbridge CE Junior School’ logo embroidered in white on the front. On 
the back will be printed in white the school name and number ‘22’ inside of which the children’s names are 

printed.  
 

Samples: Some of our Year 6 parents – Laura Bond, Lise Schreuder and Kate Wheeler - have kindly offered 
to organize the hoodies. They will be in the school playground outside the Year 6 block after school on 

Friday 11th March and Wednesday 16th March with samples for size and colour for the children to try 

before placing the order. 
 

Ordering:  
To order your child’s Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodie, please can you complete the googleform by Friday 18th 

March via this link: FILL IN USING GOOGLE FORMS.  

 
The order will confirm the colour/size details and give consent to: 

a) Consent to your child’s name being printed and place an order for a hoodie.  
b) Consent to your child’s name being printed on the hoodie but not place an order. 

Please note we will not be able to accept any orders after this date to meet the printing deadline. We are 

aiming to issue the hoodies to the children after SATs in May. 
 

Payment: 
Please make bank transfer payment by Friday 18th March to:  

Busbridge Church of England Parent Teacher Association / Sort Code: 40-22-12 / Acc number: 31000047  

Please quote ‘Y6 Hoodies/your child’s surname & class’ as a reference when making payment. 
 

If you have any queries, please email BJSY6hoodies@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk.  
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr Richard Catchpole – Headteacher 

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
Brighton Road 

Busbridge 
Godalming 

Surrey 

GU7 1XA 
 

Telephone: 01483 417302 
 

Email: admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
Website: www.busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfIs3PYubpWgSJ2DCGsbjB812AmwCVVmk-ogOL1ZYZacpHDHw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link

